
 WEATHER INFO


Hello everyone, Kevin here…..


The Fire Engine Visit is an outside activity of course, and it is affected by the 
weather. Wet day bookings carry a risk, and very hot days can also spoil 
outside activity plans.


Wet Days 
If you get a day with consistent drizzle, steady rain and certainly if it’s stormy, 
then the Fire Engine visit can’t go ahead.

Also if the winds are high or there is a chance of gale force winds, the Fire 
Engine can’t go ahead. If there is a ROAD WEATHER ALERT, that will be an 
indicator of concern also.


If your Party Day has some intermittent light rain with fine breaks, it might be 
manageable, in which case the Fire Engine Rides and Firehose game can 
usually go ahead.


Very Hot Days 
January to March often have some scorching days with hot dry winds. The 
Fire Engine has shade covers, but it may be too hot for small children to be 
outside. There is no problem if you cancel because it’s simply too 
uncomfortably hot to be outside, and you need to keep everyone indoors.





